STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION

Division of Water Resources
1221 South Willow Avenue
Cookeville, Tennessee 38506
Phone 931-432-4015 Statewide 1-888-8332 Fax 931-432-6952

November 5, 2015

Mr. John Ford, President
Bon De Croft Utility District
8556 Crossville Highway
Sparta, TN 38583

RE: Sanitary Survey Community Water System
Bon De Croft Utility District
PWSID #0000653
White County

Dear Mr. Ford:

On October 22, 2015, David Phillips from the Division of Water Resources (DWR) visited the Bon De
Croft Utility District and performed a Sanitary Survey. The Survey consisted of a records review to
document the operational performance of the system and an on-site inspection of the water treatment and
distribution system. The survey covered the time period from March 11, 2014 through October 22, 2015.
The Division would like to thank Mr. Danny Brock and staff for their courtesy, willingness to work with
the Division, and timely responses to Division requests. In accordance with the Sanitary Survey Manual
the BonDeCroft Utility District earned 591 points out of a possible 591 points for a numerical score of
one hundred percent, (100%). This places the Bon De Croft Utility District in the State’s “Approved”
category.

General Observations, Comments, and other Recommendations

1. The Bon De Croft Utility District now has 1,494 connections serving an estimated population of
3,765. The bacteriological sampling rate will remain at 4 samples each month based on the
population served.

2. In accordance with Rule 0400-45-01-.14(1)(a), State approval for the analysis of turbidity, free
chlorine, temperature, pH, and alkalinity is hereby granted to Mr. Danny Brock. This approval is
effective until the next sanitary survey and is contingent upon the proper operation of the analysis
equipment.
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Again, I would like to thank the Bon De Croft Utility District personnel for their assistance and courtesy.
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me or David Phillips at the Cookeville
Environmental Field Office.

Sincerely,
Gl

Johnny K. Walker, Environmental Program Manager
Cookeville Environmental Field Office

Division of Water Resources

(931) 432-4015

cc: Mr. Danny Brock, Manager
White County Health Department
Nashville Central Office
File




